
 

 

 

TALGO, S.A. (“Talgo” or the “Company”) pursuant to the article 227 of the restated Spanish 

Securities Market Act (Ley del Mercado de Valores) approved by Real Decreto Legislativo 4/2015, 

de 23 de octubre, hereby discloses the following 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

The national railway company of Egypt ENR (Egyptian National Railways) has awarded Talgo 

a contract for the manufacture and maintenance of seven Talgo night trains for an 

approximate amount of 280 million euros. 

On August 9, 2022, ENR has awarded Talgo a contract for the supply of seven Talgo night trains. 

In addition, the contract includes the maintenance of the trains for a period of 15 years. The 

total amount of the contract awarded amounts to 280 million euros. 

The contract, which has been signed on the same date of award, will become effective subject 

to a precedent condition related to the financing of the project, whose fulfillment is expected in 

the coming months. 

According to the established calendar, the project contemplates that the units will begin to be 

delivered from 2024. 

 

In Madrid, August 9th, 2022 

Talgo, S.A. 

 
Gonzalo Urquijo Fernández  
Chief Executive Officer 


